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Department of Human Resources
Request for Proposals (RFP) for the
TRANSPORTATION ASSISTANCE PROGRAM (TAP)
FIA/TAP-15-001-S
QUESTIONS AND RESPONSES SERIES #2
1. Question:  
Regarding the Transportation Assistance Program, will this program contract be awarded for one contract for the entire State of Maryland or will it award several contracts for service for the entire State of Maryland?
Response:
Please refer to Section 1.1 of the Request for Proposals (RFP): The Department intends to acquire contractual services from a single or multiple vendors to design and implement a statewide Transportation Assistance Program (TAP).  
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